
 

 

Message from Miss Bendall 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

What a wonderful week we've had. I was lucky enough to 

visit the planetarium with Class 3, which was incredible. 

The awe and wonder on the children's faces as they were 

immersed into the session was great to see, especially 

when they reached out to try and touch the planets. 

What a fabulous experience, I think many children left 

inspired to be an astronaut.  

I wanted to say a huge thank you to an amazing group of 

parents who have given up so much time and effort to 

revamp our library. It is beginning to look amazing, 

especially with all the generously donated new books 

inside. When it is finished, we will include some photos in 

our newsletter.  

I have written to you separately about the upcoming NEU 

Strike Action so please check your emails to see how that 

is impacting on our school and your child's class.  

Have a lovely weekend- 

remember Monday 30th 

January is an INSET day.  

We'll see you all on Tuesday.  

Thank you for your support.  

Miss Bendall  

 

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 30th January  - Inset Day 

 6th February  - Parent consultations 

 7th February - Parent consultations 

 8th February—Cross Country Event 

  School closure at 3.15pm 

 10th February  - Break up for Half term 

 20th February — Return to school  

 21st February—Cross Country Event 

  School closure at 3.15pm 

Insert photo 

27th January 2023 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Jack   Austin 

Class 2 Horner 

           Paddy & Kitt  Stef 

Class 3 Quantock       

      Henry & Isla  Florence 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Harry & Janie  Harriet 



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Inset Day 

Please note we have an Inset day on 30th January—school will be closed. 

 

Travelling to school. 

Please take care when you are travelling by the school in a car, especially during drop off and 

pick up times. It can get incredibly busy on the road and the road is narrow. Please do take care.  

 

 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

We have been learning all about Chinese New Year and comparing China with England this 

week. We made traditional money envelopes and tasted Chinese food. We learnt about how 

Chinese people celebrate their new year and found lots of similarities and differences to our 

own. After a fabulous trip to the planetarium the learning interests changed and we looked at 

space and the different planets. We thought about what life would be like if we were an astro-

naut and what we might need to take with us to the moon. We have had some wonderful 

demonstrations of our school values especially when Austin noticed that he was collaborating 

with Toby and explained that it meant they were working together which is just fantastic! Next 

week we'll be learning about past and present vehicles.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Class 2 Horner News 

We had a very exciting day on Tuesday when the planetarium came to visit us.  Not only 

did we learn about all the different planets and their key features but we also visited the 

moon and learnt about the first people who went into space.  Here  are some photos of 

our fun morning: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In art we have been explored primary colours and created some of own creative, ex-

pressive paintings using red, yellow, and blue.  Here are some of our creations: 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

This week, the class had an amazing time at the planetarium. Facts learned include 'The sun is 

a dwarf star, not a planet and it is so hot, scientists can't measure exactly how hot it is.' 'Dwarf 

stars are not the biggest stars and all stars are spherical.' 'It was great fun, but quite over-

whelming when stars and planets were whizzing towards us as we lay on our backs!' 

We've also focused on our narrative writing. Please read on for some fabulous extracts from 

our interpretations of 'Winter's Child' by Angela McAllister - 'Spring's Child': 

Silvia wrote 'Later that afternoon, Nana was out on the lichen green fields picking flowers 

when something or someone darted past her to the rippling lake.' 

Roane wrote 'It was the longest spring Mother could remember. Every morning, mother 

looked at the gardening patch waiting for something to ripen. Yet Tom loved the spring. Out 

of the forest, stepped an extraordinary girl with nut brown hair spiraling down her back.' 

These extracts will be on display along with the rest of the class' in the lobby area - please do 

come and read them.                             Below are some photos from last week’s gym session. 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

Bucehayes have published their memoirs from Hidden Figures and there is a selection on display in the 

classroom (unfortunately I can't fit them all). We are now working on our Mars rover explanation 

writing.  In maths, we enjoyed drawing on the tables and identifying types of angles (Yr 5) and 

measuring them with a protractor (Yr 6).  We have started having a morning a week where we are 

encouraged to read the non-fiction books we have available in the classroom.  We rotate these non-

fiction books depending on the learning we are doing so at the moment we have a new selection of 

space books available.  On Fridays, our book talk is a question such as "Which character would you 

invite to your house for tea and why?" The children write their answers on a piece of paper and add 

them all to our class book talk book.  This often leads to great conversations about the books they 

have been reading.   

On Tuesday this week, we thoroughly enjoyed our trip to the mobile planetarium in the village hall.  The 

speaker was very informative and the images projected were fantastic.  Experiences like this really 

enhance our topic learning, so we are very grateful for your support and the funding from the Ogden 

Trust that has provided this opportunity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




